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Submission: I live in Balmain and I support Leichhardt Council remaining a standalone Council. 
 
I find that Leichhardt Council is small enough to be responsive to local needs but large enough to be professional and well-
organised. It is a financially responsible and efficient Council.  
 
I would prefer that it remain able to operate as it has been doing, and that we not be absorbed into a larger municipality.  
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